OFFICE OF COUNTY JUDGE

MISSISSIPPI COUNTY ARKANSAS

March 23, 2021

TO: All County Mayors

RE: SPRING CLEAN UP

Dear Mayor:

This letter is just a "note of information" for you and your community.

The Spring County-Wide Clean Up will be the last Saturday in April, the 24th.

This is a time where each city/town that would like to participate can rally together and encourage residents to do some "Spring clean-up"! The "how's" are left up to each municipality.

The County Landfill is FREE that day to INDIVIDUALS. Any municipality will receive a 50% discount. Landfill hours will be 7:00 a.m. to Noon on that Saturday.

We endeavor to keep the dates as the last Saturday in April for Spring Clean-up and the last Saturday in September for the Fall Clean-up.

I hope your community will take advantage of this special drive to help make a difference in every city/town in our great County.

Respectfully,

John Alan Nelson

County Judge